

Tel: 020 8270 4242 Fax: 020 8595 4024

Email: office@allsaintsschool.co.uk

www.allsaintsschool.co.uk

Head Teacher:

Clare Cantle. BSc (Hons). MA(ed)

CCA/MH

23rd February 2022

Dear Parent/Guardians,

You will have heard from the Prime Minister that Covid testing by students twice a week is no longer required and that tests will not be provided unless young people are vulnerable. If your child is considered vulnerable please discuss this as soon as possible with your GP/Consultant for guidance.

As it was made clear Covid has not gone away but remains something we need to adapt to and live with whilst using vaccination programs and due care of the vulnerable in our communities by ensuring we act responsibly.

This week, we will send home one final box of tests for you to keep at home. These are to be used if your child has Covid symptoms. We ask that if your child is testing positive that they remain out of school for the next five days and return when they have had two consecutive negative lateral flow tests 24 hours apart. This is much the same as if your child had a fever, you would keep them off school and let them rest and recover. If you are concerned about your child missing school work pleae contract Mr. Poddington (Pastoral Deputy Headteacher) rpoddington@allsaintsschool and we will co-ordinate this for you.

In acting in the above manner we aim to keep all safe and ensure that school remains open and are young people receive the full educational experience in school.

This pandemic has proved challenging for all schools but thanks to your incredible support as parents and the exceptional staff that we have at All Saints, as a community together have worked hard to safeguard our childrens wellbeing and education. I am so proud of our All Saints community and our young people especially.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.

With every good wish

Clare Cantle

Headteacher























